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From: BRAG 

Sent: 15 January 2025 13:55

To: Planning

Subject: 2024/5429/A - design for hoardings at 105-121 Judd Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Planning Department  

 

Further to my recent objection to this application (dated 13 January 2025) I do not see why the 

developer (or their associated PR agency) has not been in touch with the local primary school - Argyle 

School, in Tonbridge Street (only a few yards away) to initiate a design project.  When the Standard 

Hotel was being converted from Camden's former Council Annexe building, paintings done by 

children at Argyle School were displayed on their hoardings.  

 

Regards 

 

Debbie Radcliffe 

BRAG 

 

 


